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| am a resident of Lidcombe. This email expresses my concerns and objections to the proposed organic waste
transfer station at 109a Church Street, Lidcombe.

My personal details are:

My concerns and objections to the DA are:

1. The proposed location for this station is some 100 metres from residential areas so any toxic materials in the
waste will have direct effects on people's health.

2. The proposed 118 garbage trucks per day come from a large number of suburbs around Lidcombe will be a
significant impact on local traffic and residents from all locations in Lidcombe.

3. Roads around the location will suffer significant stress and possible damages.
4. Rubbish will fly out from the trucks into residential homes.

5. Possible future extension of transfered waste materials may incorporate chemically dangerous materials,
possibility even asbestos, endangering the health of Lidcombe residents.

| hereby request the council to strongly object to the implementation of this DA and forbid it from being approved.

Regards,
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